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April 1, 2020
To FHS parents and students:
We know this is a difficult time for our community in regards to all the challenges we are 
facing with COVID-19.  Please, know that we are here to support you and your students 
during this time.  There has been a lot of communication from our district office in 
regards to the overall response to COVID-19 that have rapidly affected the climate and 
education of our students.  Now that we are in this current state we felt that it would be 
best to reach out to you regarding the next steps for your students’ education which are 
specific to FHS.  Below you will find an academic outline of how we are responding and 
providing educational services to meet the needs of our students.  As changes arise you 
will be notified by either the district or FHS through the various platforms such as District 
& Site Websites, FUSD COVID-19 website, tele-parents, mail, and social media outlets.  
Many things are uncertain, however, we will continue to communicate with you and your 
students through this trying time as updates are provided to us.  

Stay Safe & Healthy,

Emily Koop
Principal

Chromebook Distribution to every household April 2 & 3, 2020

 



ACADEMIC OUTLINE

School Closure Phase 1: March 18, 2020 to April 14, 2020
• Students prepped for possible closure March 16 & 17, 2020

o Teachers ensured Google Classroom access and/or packets sent home 
with students who did not have access to technology.

• Packets are ONLY for students without technology access. 

School Closure Phase 2: April 14, 2020 to May 1, 2020
• FUSD Distribution of Chromebooks to every household April 2-3, 2020
• Students are expected to login in to their Google Classroom Accounts
• Digital Block Schedule 

o Students should follow the below schedule to check in with their teachers 
for the designated class periods for assignments that are due, new 
content being introduced, check ins, tutoring support, ask teachers 
questions, set up appointments, etc. 
▪ Monday/Wednesday/Friday_ Classes 1-4
▪ Tuesday/Thursday_ Classes 5-7

• Students can sign in directly to Google Classrooms and email teachers.  
Information is on FHS and FUSD COVID-19 websites.  

Packet Drop Off Schedule (for Phase 1 assignments)
FRIDAY, APRIL 17, 2020--ONLY

PLEASE NOTE
• Due to Chromebooks being provided and resources for Free/

Reduced Internet Access there will no longer be packets provided 
(with the exception of certain circumstances).

• Grades will be entered in Aeries.  It is the responsibility of the student 
to login to Google Classrooms and submit assignments. 

• If you need Google Classroom information you can email the teacher 
directly.  Also, counselor emails and Google classrooms can be found 
on our website for assistance.  

• For questions, please, contact Farmersville High School 
559-594-4567.  Office hours are 9:00am-1:00pm. 

Last Name A-F G-L M-R S-Z

Time for Drop 
off

8AM-9AM 9AM-10AM 10AM-11AM 11AM-12PM


